
Bibich Elementary 
January 14, 2022 

 

Random Acts of Kindness 

This week’s Random Acts of Kindness winners are: Gwyn 

Barick, Aria Carrington, Zoey Hankins, Blake Harris, and 

Sam Heinecke.  Great job everyone!!!!! 

COVID-19 Screening for Parents 

Every morning before you send your child to school please check for signs of illness: 
 

 * Fever or chills   * Sore Throat 

 * Cough or shortness of breath * Diarrhea/Nausea/Vomiting/Abdominal Pain 

 * Headache (severe w/ fever) * New loss of taste or smell 
 

1. Does your child have any sign of illness above? 

2. Was your child in close contact (within 6 feet for a total of 15 minutes over a 24 hour period) 

with anyone confirmed with COVID-19? 

3. If the answer is YES to ANY of the questions, DO NOT send your student to school.  

Instead, get your child tested for COVID-19 and isolate them until their test result 

is received. 

4. Please keep your student home until they meet the criteria to return to school. 

5. Contact the school office/nurse. 

Report Cards 

1st Semester Report Cards can be viewed online in Skyward.  If you 

have trouble accessing your Skyward account you may e-mail tech at 

hotline@lcscmail.com or call the office at (219)322-1185. 

Incoming Kindergarten Parent Meeting 

An informational meeting for parents of incoming 2022 - 2023 Kindergarten students 

will be held on: Thursday, Feb. 17 

 

The meeting time is at 6:00 pm in the LCHS auditorium.  Please enter through Door A 

or B.  There will be plenty of seating to allow for social distancing.  Masks will be  

required.   

BIG THANKS from Student Council 

On behalf of Bibich Student Council, we would like to say a HUGE 

THANK YOU to EVERYONE who donated to our Food Drive.  The  

Tri-Town area received an ENORMOUS amount of food to fill their 

Food Pantry to help countless families.  Thanks to our Bibich families 

for your donations!! 



PTO NEWS 
 

Thank you to everyone who joined us for our PTO meeting on Monday.  Please look 

out for the last meeting of the year, coming up in May.  

 

Dine-Out Night 

Thanks to all who came out to McDonald’s on Wednesday to support 

Bibich.  PTO raised $785.00!! 

 

AmazonSmile 

When shopping on Amazon, please select Bibich PTO as your 

charity. 

Jan. 17 Martin Luther King Day - No School 

Jan.31-Feb.4 Dollars for Scholars - Penny Wars 

Feb. 8  Early Release @11:40am - No PM EC classes 

Feb. 14 Valentine Parties 

Feb. 21 President’s Day - No School 

Mar. 8  Early Release @11:40am - No AM EC classes 

Mar. 11 End of 3rd grading period 

Mar. 21-25 Spring Break—No School 

Apr. 12 Early Release @11:40am - No PM EC classes 

Apr. 15 Easter Break—No School 

May 10 Early Release @ 11:40am - No AM EC classes 

May 23 Last student day (if no school cancellation) 

May 24 Last teacher day (if no school cancellation) 

Buddy Bag Program 

Lake Central is partnering with Community Help Network, Inc. to provide Buddy Bags 

for families in need. Buddy Bags are provided by the Community Help Network, Inc. in 

Crown Point, Indiana.  A Buddy Bag contains breakfast, lunch, dinner, and snacks for 

two days.  They go home with students every Friday.  All items are nonperishable.  If 

you would like your child to receive a bag every Friday, please contact the office by 

Mondays so we can confirm our numbers with the Community Help Network for Friday 

deliveries. 

Tuesday, Feb. 8 

Read-a-thon 

The Lake County Library Foundation Read-a-thon will take place from Jan. 10 through 

Feb. 21, 2022.  Students will be able to register online.  Your child can help raise  

money for the Public Library by reading books, AND our Bibich Library will receive 1/3 

of all donations raised.  This event will remain online this year. 

Note from Nurse Lisa 

If your child has been vaccinated for COVID-19, please email Nurse 

Lisa a copy of their vaccination card as soon as possible to  

lphillip@lcscmail.com. 

No School, Mon., Jan. 17 


